
Transfer T-1074 

Manager’s Report 
 

A Transfer of $15,537 from CIP H51-122 Dock Security Stations to CIP H51-123 Weather 

Monitoring and Communications. 

 

This request would transfer $15,537 from the Dock Security Stations CIP to the Weather 

Monitoring and Communications CIP.  This project is ongoing, and provides real time current 

sensor/weather reporting and hosting to the Marine Exchange of Alaska’s website. Funding is 

provided by a completed project that is ready to be closed.  

The Docks and Harbors Board reviewed this request at the March 28, 2024 meeting.  

 

The Manager recommends approval of this transfer.  
 


